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Curriculum Newsletter Autumn Term 2
Thornbridge Class
Mrs Donovan 

Welcome back after our half term break. It is lovely to have the children back in school. I hope you all had a lovely half term. 
We are looking forward to this half term and have some exciting things planned, including our class trip and preparations for Christmas celebrations. 

Important Dates and Reminders: 
PE- Monday and Tuesday each week. Children are to come to school wearing their PE kit on these days. 
Please ensure that children have a clean, named water bottle with them in school each day.  
Please ensure that everything your child brings in to school is clearly labelled with their names. This is especially important at the moment as it means items can be quickly returned to their owner. Please also remember to bring a jumper to school each day. We will still be keeping the windows open in the classroom and it will get a bit chilly!
Please also ensure that you child brings their school book bag to school each day with their Bakewell Brilliant Book in it. 

A reminder about the Big Cat online. For each child who reads for 15 mins per week online there will be a special end of term treat disco in the hall. Please help your child to earn a place at this by ensuring they log in regularly and read their allocated books. Any problems with logging in please let me know. 

Homework 

10 spellings to learn for spelling tests on Thursdays. These will be posted onto Teams each week and a paper copy bought home at the start of each half term.  

Log into Big Cat online and read for 15 mins per week. 

Tasks set on Times Tables Rock Stars (https://ttrockstars.com/) 



Our Learning

Maths

We will be learning how to use addition and subtraction both with and without renaming. We will be using our skills to add and subtract 1, 10 and 100 to and from 3 digit numbers. Children will be taught to do this using a range of different methods including, number lines, part whole models and more formal column addition and subtraction methods. 



Multiplication practise is essential in maths and we will be practising our tables throughout the year. We practise every day at school and it is essential the children practise at home as well. Times Tables Rock Stars is a great, fun way to practise times table fluency at home.
By the end of Y3, children will have been taught to use multiples of 2, 3, 4, 5, 8, 10, 50 and 100. 


English
In English this half term we will be looking at autobiographies. We will be looking at the key features of autobiographies and the children will have an opportunity to create their own by taking the role of a fictional character. We will be basing this work around Little Red Riding Hood. The children will look at a variety of magazine articles, blog entries and autobiography examples to help them with this work.
We will also be looking at fiction unit of work based around the book ‘Storm’. We will be looking at using and punctuating direct speech as part of this unit.
 

	Subject
	Area:
	Taught by:

	
Topic
	This term we will be looking at maps and mapping skills. Children will access different types of maps and learn the key features of maps. We will be linking back to our learning last half term of the Stone Age and plotting key stone age settlements in Britain onto maps.    
	Mrs Donovan

	Science
	This term we will move on to a new unit of science looking at forces and magnets. Children will learn about forces in the context of pushing and pulling. We will be looking at the forces created by magnets. We will be using our skills of scientific enquiries to make predictions and conduct fair experiments. 
	Mrs Donovan

	Art and Design/DT 
	We will be looking at circuits and how they work. Children will get an opportunity to design a Christmas card using an electric circuit.  
	Miss Higginbottom

	Music
	In Music, we will be learning about pitch and melody. We will be listening to a wide range of musical genres and looking at musical appreciation skills.
	Mrs Donovan

	PSHE
	In PHSE we will be looking at being healthy.  Children will learn the factors of a healthy lifestyle and how to make informed choices. 
	Mrs Donovan

	Religious Education
	In RE this half term we will be looking at different beliefs about God. We will focus on Christian, Hindu and Muslim traditions and beliefs. 
	Miss Holmes

	Computing
	We will be looking at word processing skills this half term. Children will have access to the ICT suite to practice the skills they are learning. 
	Miss Higginbottom

	French
	In French we will be learning to say things to do with ourselves. We will be looking at
 Classroom Instructions 
My Body 
Actions 
Colours 
Clothes

	Mrs Donovan



Contact us at:
Info@bakewell-jun.derbyshire.sch.uk
01629 812389
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